
 

Principal Weekly Message –August 17th, 2018 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  This message is 

also posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under 

PARENTS. 

1. School Picture Day is Tuesday, August 21st. 
2. Interims will come home in Monday Folders on Monday, August 27th. If you have concerns, 

please feel free to schedule a conference with your child’s teacher. 
3. Open House, Student Led Conferences, and Book Fair is September 13th from 6:00-7:30 pm. 
4. Any transportation change requires a parent note or parent phone call to the front office prior to 

3:00 pm. We can not guarantee notification after this time.  

5. For any families in need there is a Back to School Drive, THIS SUNDAY,  at 12:30 pm at Oak 

City Outreach Center, 215 S Person St, in Raleigh. There will be clothing available for 

infants & up as well as backpacks for school-age children. Contact: Christian Riley, 401-

864-2597 
6. Our PTA is hard at work for us.  Please consider joining to support continuing learning for all. An 

application was placed in your child’s Monday Folder. You can also join online at 
https://lakemyra.memberhub.store/.  

7. We ask that if you are checking out a student early that you do this prior to 3:30 pm. After this 
time we ask that you wait until 3:45 pm when the bell rings. The front office becomes very busy 
at 3:30 pm. Thanks for your cooperation with this in advance. We recognize that emergencies 
come up. 

8. The fall nomination window for the AIG program is open through August 31 for 4th and 5th grade 
students. Please email Mrs. Oates, AIG teacher (moates@wcpss.net) if you need more 
information. 

9. You may manage your child’s lunch account by going to myschoolbucks.com. You will need your 

child’s student number. If you would like a form to request financial assistance, please let the 

front office know and we will send in a form. You may also apply online, 

www.MySchoolApps.com. You must apply year to year. 

Sincerely, 

Tina Zarzecki 
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